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aliA

Discover New Worlds







Geelong High School will host a group of Japanese students from the 13th of March until the 22nd of March  2023.




For further information please contact 
AIIU Coordinator: Jen Harrison 0439654939 or jenny@aiiu.com.au
AIIU is an Australia-wide exchange student organisation operating for 35 years. We are a not for profit organisation, which organize cultural and educational exchanges. One of our principal objectives is to provide scholarships to Australian students to enjoy academic year studies in Japan. We are fully accredited with state education authorities. Our web site is www.aiiu.com.au                
Hosting a student encourages host families to see their own country through the eyes of the exchange student, to visit new places and revisit old favourites, to have lots of fun and, most important of all, to gain a new family member and friend for life. Experiencing a foreign language in your own home is the next best thing to living overseas. 








There is no need to cook special food 


Japanese language not necessary


Host families receive a stipend of $40 per night per student to help with the hosting costs


Cultural information and support is provided by AIIU 


Student can share a room


Students can use public transport


No airport pick up or departures























